

President: Vice President: **Secretary General:** Chief Executive Officer:

Mr Marcus Stephen Mr Dogabe Jeremiah Hon. Sean Oppenheimer MP Ms Adalane Depaune

**G.P.O. Box 7 Civic Centre Aiwo District** Republic of Nauru Tel: (674) 554-4312 Email: naurunoc@gmail.com

Mr. Linkbelt Detabene President Nauru Chess Federation

28 June 2018

## **RE: Membership Status**

Dear President,

On behalf of Nauru Olympic Committee, I wish to inform you that your membership application with Nauru Olympic Committee has been accepted.

Accordingly, this letter serves to confirm that Nauru Chess Federation, is in good standing and officially a member of the Nauru Olympic Committee, specifically categorized as:

D. NFs affiliated to the IFs recognised by the IOC, whose sport are not included in the programme of the Olympic Games.

All associated conditions of the membership are as in accordance with the Constitution and By-Laws of the Nauru Olympic Committee. Enclosed you will find a copy of the Constitution for your kind information.

It is my pleasure to welcome you to the organization and I look forward to building a good working relation with your National Federation in the near future.

Sincerely,

Adalane Depaune Chief Executive Officer

Nauru Olympic Committee